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The closing date for entries into the Tipton Grand Prix has been extended to Sunday 2nd October 2016. The event
takes place on Saturday 15th & Sunday 16th October at the Tipton Sports Academy.

The new date, which has been moved from Tuesday 27th, will allow players to get their online entries completed
up until midnight on the day.

The change comes thanks to a bigger venue which has capacity for more tables and therefore more entries.
With spaces still available it was agreed to extend the deadline to give more people an opportunity of entering
into the event.

Click here to enter online.

Click here to download the paper entry form.

Entries are also being accepted for the fourth Grand Prix event on this seasons circuit. To find out more about the
Blackpool Grand Prix, being staged on 19th & 20th November, click here.
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